
 

 

 

 

22 September 2022 

Kia ora whanau 

We have a busy few days left to the end of term. Remember next Monday 

26 September is a one-off public holiday to mark the passing of Queen 

Elizabeth II. There will be no school on this day. 

 

Then Friday 30 September is a Teacher Only Day. We realise it 

can be difficult at times when we have teacher only days but they 

are  necessary from time to time so that we can upskill our staff on 

important matters in education. 

 

Wednesday 28 September 

From 11.30am onwards we will have 

our Science Fair set up in the school 

hall. We encourage whanau to come 

along and have a look at what our tamariki have been working on this 

term around Te Mana o te Ngahere Nau Mai! 

 

Then on the same day at 

1.30pm we are lucky enough 

to have The New Zealand 

Army Band  - Live in Concert  - 

right here at Moerewa 

School! Whanau are all 

welcome to come along to 

this. No charge - just come 

along and enjoy the music. 

Please park along Otiria Road and use the front gate entrance. 

 

HEADS UP 
 

Term 3 finishes Thursday 

29 September at 2.50pm. 

 

Term 4 starts Monday  

17 October. 

 

The Dental Caravan 

should be here with us 

early next term.  

 

The Life Education Trust 

caravan will be with us 

21-24 November. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email:  

office@moerewa.school.nz  
      

Ph:  09 404 1251    or 

 0800MOEREWA 
 

Moerewa School 

70 Otiria Road 

Moerewa 0211 

Northland 
 

Website: 

www.moerewa.school.nz 
 

  Moerewa School 

 

http://www.moerewa.school.nz/

